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Dear Valued Client,  

The world is still changing by the hour during this COVID pandemic outbreak. Many travel bans are being 

eased or lifted and some countries still extend their current travel bans. Airlines slowly start up their network 

again, although with lower capacity. Our daily update informs you in short about the latest information.  

Please note that unexpected travel cancellations are taking place and airlines status may change at any 

given time without prior notice. The enlisted information is based on the officially announced governmental 

travel restrictions and quarantine measures, updated via our ATPI Alerts. 

Below is a summary of the latest updates, please be aware it is not a complete overview of all current travel 

bans and restrictions. 

Areas & airports opening or softening restrictions  

 

EUROPEAN COUNTRIES: 

• No updates 

 

AFRICA: 

• Namibia: Update: Government plans to open Windhoek’s Hosea Kutako International Airport to 

leisure travelers, tourists from 1 September 

MIDDLE EAST: 

 

• No updates 

 

AMERICAS: 

• No updates 



ASIAN / AUSTRALIAN COUNTRIES: 

• India: Update: Metro train services expected to resume in various cities from 1 September as 'Unlock 
4' phase begins 

AIRLINES / TRAIN: 

 

• No updates 

Areas, airlines & airports imposing further restrictions 

AIRLINES / TRAIN: 

• Croatia, U.K.: Update: British Airways will cancel flights from London to Pula, Split, Zagreb from 

September 

• Belgium, Thailand: Thai Airways postpones resumption of scheduled flights between Bangkok, 

Brussels until 31 October 

AREAS & AIRPORTS: 

• Israel: Update: Ban on non-Israeli passport holders entering country extended until 1 October 

• Spain: Netherlands Foreign Ministry issues alert advising against nonessential travel to Spain, 

including the Canary Islands, because of COVID-19 

• Germany: Update: Government extends travel warning for non-European countries until 14 

September 

• Africa, Asia, Belize, Trinidad and Tobago: Update: Japanese government warns against traveling 

to 13 countries because of COVID-19 concerns 

• Australia, Update:  Victoria's State of Emergency, which imposed stage 4 restrictions, is due to end 
on September 13. The local government is proposing plans to rewrite the Public Health and 
Wellbeing Act to allow a State of Emergency to last for up to 18 months (this is currently 6 months) 

(Source: ATPI Alerts) 

Please stay informed by subscribing to ATPI Alerts. 

This information is up to date at the time of publication and is subject to change without prior notice  

The above (as uploaded in ATPI Alerts) are the most recent and urgent travel news. However, we suggest that you also 

follow the below links including updated news for any country of your interest. 

IATA: https://www.iatatravelcentre.com/international-travel-document-news/1580226297.htm 

Travelport : https://www.travelport.com/sites/default/files/2020-08/airline-policies_0.pdf 

Most importantly, make sure to safeguard your own health by following general hygiene rules and avoiding 

social gatherings. Responsibility is the key to overcoming those hard times and returning back to normal the 

soonest possible.  
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/QJUoCO7zcOAG7Ktj-Dk7
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/OVkLCP1AT64ljximb3GL
https://www.travelport.com/sites/default/files/2020-08/airline-policies_0.pdf
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